
$2,695 - 5151 Riverside Drive Unit# 905, Windsor
MLS® #25024582 

$2,695
2 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 1,500 sqft
Single Family

N/A, Windsor, Ontario

Welcome to Coventry Park Place â€“ one of
Windsorâ€™s premier waterfront condos! This
9th-floor residence offers ~1,500 sq. ft. of
open-concept living with 2 bedrooms, 2 baths,
and stunning Detroit River views. Features
include a bright living/dining area, updated
kitchen with newer appliances (dishwasher
2025, stove/fridge 2024), new furnace/AC
(2025), and a large balcony accessible from
the primary suite. The primary bedroom has a
walk-in closet and 5-pc ensuite with tub and
shower. Extras: 2nd bedroom/office, in-unit
laundry, 2 underground parking spots, storage
locker, and premium amenitiesâ€”pool, sauna,
gym, party room, concierge, and car wash.
Prime location near battery plant, Amazon,
schools, shopping, trails, Hwy 401 & airport.
Bus stop nearby. Rent $2,695 + electricity.
Application form, Employment proof, credit
check, references, and first/last month
required. Furnished option available. (id:6289)

Built in 1988

Essential Information

Listing # 25024582

Price $2,695

Bedrooms 2

Bathrooms 2.00

Square Footage 1,500

Year Built 1988

Type Single Family



Sub-Type Condominium/Strata

Community Information

Address 5151 Riverside Drive Unit# 905

Subdivision N/A

City Windsor

Province Ontario

Postal Code N8S4R5

Amenities

Parking Underground

View Waterfront - North West

Is Waterfront Yes

Waterfront Waterfront

Interior

Heating Electric Forced air

Cooling Central air conditioning

Exterior

Exterior Features Landscaped

Foundation Concrete

Listing Details

Listing Office NU STREAM REALTY (TORONTO) INC
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